Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 3:05 PM

To: '‘David Allen'

Cc: Tejinder Singh; ss254100@aol.com

Subject: RE: Request for Time Extension - ACHCSA RO0276
Attachments: ENF_L_2011-02-28.pdf

Based on your request, the schedule for responding to the attached ACEH directive letter
dated February 28, 2011 is extended to July 22, 2011. We have withdrawn our recommendation
to remove the site from the Fund; the recommendation will be revisited on July 22, 2011.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

----- Original Message-----

From: David Allen [mailto:dallen@aguascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2011 11:17 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Tejinder Singh; ss254100@aol.com

Subject: Request for Time Extension - ACHCSA R00276

Dear Mr. Wickham,
Please see the attached letter. Regards.

David Allen

Vice President

Aqua Science Engineers, Inc.

55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA 94526
925.820.9391 (office)

925.837.4853 (fax)

925.819.0963 (mobile)
dallen@aquascienceengineers.com




